
January 15-19, 2024

What a week we had last week! It was a short week also filled with lots of snow. I pray you
all stayed safe during the storm. Now, for a huge cold spell. Brrrrrrrrr! Please make sure
to send hats, gloves, boots, and snowpants this week. I’ve had students not bringing hats
and gloves. I can’t guarantee we will go out in this cold, but better to be prepared! Now,
our news for the week. Please read the notes since there are some classroom changes::

★ Reminders:
○ This quarter we are supporting Richland Center. We have chapel every

Monday. Thank you for those who have been supporting our mission!
○ Keep filling out your worship attendance sheets in your red folder.
○ We sing in Church on Thursday, January 25th at 6:30pm. They will sit with

you in the pew and come up when it is time to sing.
★ Pup Pup Cuddles

○ Thank you Malachi for taking care of Pup Pup this weekend. Liam will be
our next zookeeper.

★ 3rd Quarter Memory Work
○ A new sheet was sent home. Please let me know if you did not see it.

★ Assignment Books
○ The second half of the year we will be starting assignment books. It is

yellow with the words Amazing Grace on the front. If you see this come
home daily, please check it to see what your child did through the day. For
example, if under Religion it says WS that means we did a worksheet. I will
cross off the things your child got done in school. If something isn’t
crossed off, it means that your student brought that home and should do it
with you. There is also a spot that will have their spelling words. Starting
NEXT WEEK, I will have the spelling words in the assignment book and not
on sheets sent home. Please let me know if there are questions.

★ Blank Math Fact Calendars
○ I will also be sending home blank calendars that say Math Fact Calendar

and the month. This is for kids to be rewarded for their extra work in math
fact practice. If your child practices math facts, just write down how long
they practiced on the date on the calendar. At the end of the month, if they
meet the goal on the calendar, they turn it in for a reward!



★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:
○ Social Studies will continue to help us learn about American history.
○ Science we will study the night sky and planets
○ Math we will talk about adding double digits, measuring and estimating

area, and having a math game day. If you have any math games at home
your child would like to bring, that would be great!

○ Christ Light we will learn about Moses and the Israelites traveling in the
desert.

○ Superkids we will write an informational paragraph, read long vowel sounds,
practice new memory words, and reading fluency.

○ Music we will continue to learn music for singing in church.
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